Sta LA PREID	COLLEGE LA PREVOYANCE			SCHOOL YEAR 2022/2023			
	ENGLISH	EVALUATION	SUBJECT		CLASS	DUREE	COEF
PAPEPE MISSOR	DEPARTMENT	TEST N° 2	ENGLISH LANGUAGE		3e	2H	3

I.	Fill in each blank with a suitable word or expression chosen from the words in the brackets
EKONLO : You look so smart th	nis morning. What's up
PAUL: We	to the chief palace to resolve a conflict.(are going, is going)
EKONLO: What is it all about	?
PAUL : Some boys in the neight stealing in my uncle's house.	bourhood were caught(smoking, smoke, smoked) cigarettes while
EKONLO : Hum, that cannot be	e(tolerated, tolerate, tolerating)
PAUL: Do you know that they a	are other practices that are not acceptable?
EKONLO: Yes, even	(drinking , is drinking, drink) too much alcohol is harmful for young children.
Deeple need to stop	(to spend, spending) much money on alcohol.

- 1. In Cameroon, you can ______ speak French _____English. (both...and, either ... or, neither ... nor)
- 2. The twins consulted a dermatologist _ _____ be sure the got the correct advice about skin creams.(so as to, in order not to, while)
- 3.
- Kah is looking for a new body lotion ______ (but, although, an) she doesn't know which one to choose. Many people watch advert on television ______ (and, in order to) choose a new brand of skin lotion 4.
- She used clay and stones to build her house _____ _____ (because, before, while) they were locally 5. available.

SECTION B: VOCABULARY (10mks)

I. Complete the text with the correct words or expression chosen from the list.

List: Construction, toys, beauty products, slums, boreholes

Poor people usually live in _____, where housing is run down and overcrowded. Most of the houses are built with materials such as bricks and nails. Some houses in the neighbourhood are roof with dry grass called thatch. These poor people do not have ______ consequently have no access to clean water not to talk of money to buy _____ for their children during charismas and ______ for themselves.

II. A) Match the words in column A with words or expression in column B to make sense. Write the answer in column C

Column A	Column B	Column C
1. National	a) Conflict	1)
2. Resolving	b) Alcohol	2)
3. A brand	c) Creams	3)
4. Drinking	d) Symbols	4)
5. Skin	e) Of body lotion	5)

A) Use words from column C to complete the following sentences.

1

_____is a habit with serious consequences.

2 Finding a solution to a problem is ______.

3 I would you buy a brand of _______from the pharmacy or at the supermarket.

4 I don't use ______ and I don't use creams from the market.

5 The Cameroon_____are; the flag, the coat of arms , the national anthem and the seal

SECTION C: READING COMPREHENSION (10 MKRS)

Read the following passage and answer the questions which follow; Use your own words as far as possible.

There is no doubt that Cameroon needs healthy young men and women to sustain its economy. We all know is not compatible with good health.

Many of the diseases we suffer from now are alcohol- related. There is not a single patient who on discharge from hospital does not go home with the the instruction "do not drink alcohol". Whether these instructions are ever taken serious, remains to be seen. Alcohol does not only affect the liver and other vital organs of the body but it has been proven by doctors to have an irreparably damaging action on the brain . Here, the level of thinking become low-a very regrettable thing for any progressive people.

What is particularly worrying is the period at which most of us drink. It is not unusual to find people drinking as early as 6.30 a.m; an exercise that keeps out any breakfast, while most addicts return to their home as late as 7 a.m each day of the week. The number of drunken persons usually seen staggering or lying helplessly on our streets because of excessive drinking is alarming. Some people still sneak out of offices during working hours to drink to the detriment of those waiting in front of their offices to have their files processed.

Besides, whole families are now separating because one of the partners cannot give up or at least reduce his rate of consumption of alcohol. Money which would otherwise be used to maintain the family continues to be directed in to the happy house of liquor dealers. It now seems that some kind of campaign on the hazards of alcohol is necessary.

QUESTIONS

1.	Propose a title to this passage	(2 mks)
2.	What types of people does Cameroon need?	
		(1 mk)
3.	Give two effects of alcohol to the human body	
4.	How are people who wants to be served in offices affected by drinking habit of the worker ?	
		(2 mks)
5.	According to the author, how is the family of an alcoholic affected ?	
		(2 mks)

SECTION D: COMPOSITION (10 mks)

Write a composition of between 150-180 words on the following topic.

Write a composition on the social and economic consequences of too much drinking of alcohol or alcohol abuse which is one thing that people spend money on . Emphasize on the consequences on health, family life, finances and behavior. Propose solutions to this problem.

Corrigé de l'épreuve d'anglais

SECTION A: GRAMMAR (10mks)

I. Fill in each blank with a suitable word or expression chosen from the words in the brackets

- 1. **PAUL:** We **are going** to the chief palace to resolve a conflict.
- 2. **PAUL:** Some boys in the neighbourhood were caught **smoking** cigarettes while stealing in my uncle's house.
- 3. **EKONLO:** Hum, that cannot be **tolerated**.
- 4. **EKONLO:** Yes, even **drinking** too much alcohol is harmful for young children.
- 5. People need to stop **spending** much money on alcohol.

II. Choose the correct word in the bracket and complete the blanks

- 1. In Cameroon, you can **either** speak French **or** English.
- 2. The twins consulted a dermatologist so as to be sure they got the correct advice about skin creams.
- 3. Kah is looking for a new body lotion **but** she doesn't know which one to choose.
- 4. Many people watch adverts on television in order to choose a new brand of skin lotion.
- 5. She used clay and stones to build her house **because** they were locally available.

SECTION B: VOCABULARY (10mks)

I. Complete the text with the correct words or expression chosen from the list.

Poor people usually live in **slums**, where housing is run down and overcrowded. Most of the houses are built with **construction** materials such as bricks and nails. Some houses in the neighbourhood are roofed with dry grass called thatch. These poor people do not have **boreholes** consequently have no access to clean water not to talk of money to buy **toys** for their children during Christmas and **beauty products** for themselves.

II. A) Match the words in column A with words or expression in column B to make sense.			
Write the answer in column C			

Column A	Column B	Column C
1. National	d) Symbols	1) National Symbols
2. Resolving	a) Conflict	2) Resolving Conflict
3. A brand	e) Of body lotion	3) A brand of body lotion
4. Drinking	b) Alcohol	4) Drinking Alcohol
5. Skin	c) Creams	5) Skin Creams

B) Use words from column C to complete the following sentences.

- 1. I would buy a brand of **body lotion** from the pharmacy or at the supermarket.
- 2. I don't use **skin creams** and I don't use creams from the market.
- 3. The Cameroon **national symbols** are; the flag, the coat of arms, the national anthem and the seal.

SECTION C: READING COMPREHENSION (10mks)

Questions

- 1. Propose a title to this passage: Suggested title: "The Hazards of Alcohol Consumption in Cameroon"
- 2. What types of people does Cameroon need? Cameroon needs healthy young men and women to sustain its economy.
- 3. Give two effects of alcohol on the human body:
 - Alcohol affects the liver and other vital organs.
 - It causes irreparable damage to the brain, leading to low levels of thinking.
- 4. How are people who want to be served in offices affected by the drinking habits of the workers?

Workers who sneak out to drink during working hours delay the processing of files, causing inconvenience to those waiting for services.

5. According to the author, how is the family of an alcoholic affected?

Families are separating because one partner cannot give up or reduce alcohol consumption. Money that should be used to maintain the family is instead spent on alcohol.

SECTION D: COMPOSITION (10mks)

Write a composition on the social and economic consequences of too much drinking of alcohol or alcohol abuse.

Social and Economic Consequences of Alcohol Abuse

Alcohol abuse has severe social and economic consequences on individuals, families, and society as a whole. Firstly, excessive drinking leads to serious health problems such as liver damage, brain dysfunction, and other chronic diseases. These health issues not only reduce the quality of life but also increase medical expenses, putting a financial burden on families.

Secondly, alcohol abuse disrupts family life. It often leads to conflicts, domestic violence, and even separation or divorce. Children in such families suffer emotionally and academically, as their parents are unable to provide proper care and support.

Economically, alcohol abuse results in lost productivity. Workers who drink excessively are often absent from work or perform poorly, leading to job loss and reduced income. This, in turn, affects the overall economy as the workforce becomes less efficient.

To address this problem, public awareness campaigns should be launched to educate people about the dangers of alcohol abuse. Governments should also implement stricter regulations on alcohol sales and provide support for those struggling with addiction. Rehabilitation centers and counseling services should be made accessible to help individuals recover and reintegrate into society.

By tackling alcohol abuse, we can improve health, strengthen families, and boost economic productivity.